Communication from Public

Name: Lupe Diaz

Date Submitted: 03/03/2020 08:15 AM

Council File No: 20-0033

Comments for Public Posting: I am against the proposal to build a homeless shelter at Deepwater

St in Wilmington. I live at 1523 Banning Blvd. Which is close proximity and we were never notified of this proposal.. it is too close to the high school where young kids walk to and from school and should drug addicts or undesirable people move in this could be dangerous not only for the young kids going to school but also for us who live in close proximity.. I also understand that these meetings should be held at the Banning Senior center in order to make it more accessible for us in the community to attend and also to be notified in a timely manner and during evening

hours after work. NO TO BUILDING SHELTER AT

DEEPWATER ST. IN WILMINGTON CA!!!!!